
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April is here, and spring has sprung! We hope you all had a blessed Easter  
and enjoyed your time with your tiny tots. They had loads of fun during  
their Easter egg hunt and Easter picnic. Thank you all for bringing Easter  
eggs and yummy snacks to share.  

 

This month, our themes are going to be April showers and  
God’s gifts of love. We will talk and learn about spring  
time and how April showers bring may flowers and how  
all these beautiful things are gifts from God to show his love  
for us.  
 

For our science and sensory activities this month, we will be  
planting seeds and observing them daily to see how they change  
and grow. We will also be doing more spontaneous process art  
and sensory activities as the rainy days increase.  
 

Be sure to check our bulletin board for pictures of us during these activities. 
Please also try to check your child’s folder daily as well. All their beautiful 
artwork will be placed in their folders to go home as well as other important 
communication you may need from us. 
 

Summer time is fast approaching, and we are starting to work on summer  
     lesson plans and daily activity schedules. Please start thinking about  
       if there will be any changes to the days your child attends and let us  

      know as soon as you can. I would like to plan our fun activities for    
  days when the most children will be here to enjoy them so having 
    this information from you would   help accomplish this.  

 

    Thank you all for being such wonderful parents and for allowing us  
the privilege to spend time with your child and the opportunity to  

            encourage their growth and development.  
 

 

Ms. Jenn   
Ms. Jennifer  
Ms. Barbara   
Ms. Sandy  


